
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of October 19, 2020

We always give thanks to God for all of you and mention you in our 
prayers, constantly remembering before our God and Father your 
work of faith and labor of love and steadfastness of hope in our Lord 
Jesus Christ. 1 Thessalonians 1:2-3 

Weekly Calendar
TUESDAY(10/20)  
11:30AM WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY ZOOM 
6:00PM PRAISE TEAM PRACTICE

	

WEDNESDAY (10/21) 
3:45pm Kidz Club 
No 7th and 8th Grade Confirma-
tion  
6:30pm 9th Grade Confirmation 
7:30pm Senior High youth Group 
	

SUNDAY (10/25) 
9:30AM WORSHIP 
REFORMATION SUNDAY 
10:15AM ADULT BIBLE STUDY 
10:15AM SUNDAY SCHOOL 
	

Last week — In review
 Sunday October 18, was Stewardship Sunday! We worship at 9:30am with Bible Study and Sunday 
School afterwards. Pastor Doug delivered the sermon titled Leveraging Our Assets with a text from 
Matthew 25:14-30. To read a full copy of the sermon, visit our website at www.federatedff.org. 

This week — Looking ahead
If anyone is willing to help greet this Sunday the 25th please let Brianna know in the 
church office. (218.739.3227) Thank you!

Mission Committee: This year’s Mission Brunch, normally hosted in mid/late November, 
will be postponed to hopefully the spring when we can host larger crowds to both hear 
the message and support the mission. The Mission Committee has been focusing on 
supporting MAHUBE-OTWA’s Community Action Homelessness program. It has various 
initiatives to help combat homelessness and we look forward to supporting them more next 
year more than what we were able to contribute from our committee this year.

Fellowship Committee: Join us for Federated Church Bowling Day Saturday, November 
14th at 1pm. We are only allowed to have 20 bowlers due to COVID. If you are interested, 
please sign up with Brianna in the church office and pay in advance to reserve your spot. 
The event will cost $10 for 3 games or $25 for families. Snacks and drinks will be provided 
by the Fellowship Committee.

We will not have 7th and 8th grade confirmation this Wednesday, Oct 14th as they 
will be in school at that time. 9th grade Confirmation will still be held at 6:30pm at 
Federated.

Adult Bible Study: Join Pastor Doug after the service for Adult Bible Study starting 
Sunday, October 4th and go till the end of November. You can meet in person in the choir 
room or join on ZOOM. A link has been set up and will be sent out each week.

Learning Guides for Sunday School and Kidz Club are available on our website under 
resources. Each week we will post the new lessons if your child has missed or is unable to 
attend. 

Please remember the people on our prayer list.  
Please Keep Carri Thompson, Gladys Carlson, and Yvonne Marts daughter Yvette Marts in your 
thoughts and prayers. If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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